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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

94% 83% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue classes. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

97% 93% 91% 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2022 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2017 and 31st Aug. 2018 you need to apply for an Infant 

School place before midnight on Saturday 15th Jan. 2022.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2022 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2014 and 31st Aug. 2015 you need to apply for a Junior 

School place before midnight on Saturday 15th Jan. 2022. 

Applying after the deadline may mean missing out on a place at our school or the Juniors. Apply 

online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions. You will be notified of your child’s school place, by 

email, on 19th April 2022.  

 

 

Dates  

Party day – 17th December 

Year 2 children Team Building Event – 20th December 

Non –uniform /Christmas outfits, Last Day – 21st December 

 

Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd December are INSET days - School is closed. 

 

Christmas Events  

Week commencing 13th December. We will be selling Christmas items similar to those usually 

sold at the Christmas Fayre.  

 

Christmas Entertainer – Sparky Marky will still be attending as planned but will be holding a 

morning and afternoon show so we can group children/ ensure more space.  

Due to limiting numbers of children in the hall at any one time this event will be for F2, Year 1 

and Year 2 pupils only. We will be holding a party for the Foundation 1 children, with a special 

Christmas visitor, to ensure they have lots of Christmas fun. 
 

On Tuesday 21st December school will be finishing at 3pm and Afternoon Nursery at 3:30pm as 

usual. 

 

Bad weather 

If it snows heavily this term please keep checking the website homepage for updates about School 

closures or check Class Dojo. We will also use our texting service to keep you informed. If you have had a 

new phone number recently then please let the office know as soon as possible.  

If we are in school when we make a decision to close, then you will be informed by text. Please do not 

phone school as this prevents the office staff from sending the text. 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

